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GRANITE CITY - The Granite City Police Department was called Wednesday night to 
an incident where one individual was shot, Major Nick Novacich, Granite City Assistant 
Chief of Police, said Thursday.

The shooting occurred in the 2300 block of Delmar Avenue in Granite City.



"That individual is currently undergoing treatment in a St. Louis area hospital for a non-
life-threatening injury and we are diligently investigating this matter," he said. "There is 
no suspect(s) in custody and no further information can be released at this time to the 
nature of the crime."


